
 

SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD 

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 

                     

Ref No: Cir/RBS-EYC/2021-22/No. 17                                                                                    Date: 18/08/2021                         

To: Parents (Of students admitted after 7th September 2019) 

From: The Principal 

Subject: Registration for Founder’s New Parent Academic Orientation  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you to those who participated in the survey regarding the Founder’s ‘New Parent Academic Orientation.’ 

Based on the majority parent response on the survey, we have planned to conduct the session physically on 28th 

August 2021, Saturday. 

 

The session will be conducted by our Founder - Mrs. Renita Handa. Mrs. Handa has vast experience and 

professional training in the field of education, and she likes to make her sessions deeply reflective and 

interactive. She is currently pursuing her Masters in Education from Harvard University, and is passionate 

about sharing her research-based and professional knowledge about education with the teacher and parent 

community.  

 

This session will give parents an opportunity to deeply understand the school’s academic philosophy, the 

context behind its overall academic approach, and also to gain new research-based knowledge related to ‘How 

Children Learn.’ Parents will find this information very useful in shaping their own parenting philosophy and 

approach with their children.  We highly recommend atleast one parent to attend this session, as a small step 

towards building a strong foundation for your child’s education and future.  

 

 

Details of the session: 

● Date: 28th August, Saturday 

● Time: 9:45 am to 11:45 am 

● Mode of conducting the session: Physical meeting 

● Venue: Ahmedabad Management Association (AMA), IIM Rd., Dr. Vikram Sarabhai Marg, 

Ahmedabad- 380015  

 

Parents are requested to register for this session by submitting the registration form from the below link: 

https://forms.gle/8DCLCQK4cUjjQDTE7 

 

Kindly submit your registrations by 20th August, Friday, to enable us to plan further.  

 

Please note: 

● The session will be conducted with COVID protocols and social distancing.  

● It is mandatory for all the participants to wear masks, maintain social distancing norms and follow all 

the guidelines laid down by the Government. 

● Please excuse yourself from attending the session if: 

○ you are suffering from cold and cough or having fever or any other illness 

○ any of your immediate family members are suffering from Covid-19  

○ your residential area falls under containment zone 

 

Looking forward to seeing you! 

 

Thank you. 

With Warm Regards,  

  

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty 

The Principal - Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school 

https://forms.gle/8DCLCQK4cUjjQDTE7

